
Northeast Community Propel Academy

7500 Rowland Avenue

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19136

215-400-8350

May 17, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Grade Students,

Congratulations! The Closing Exercises for your child’s middle school education are quickly
approaching. This is a moving up ceremony not a graduation. This event is planned as a dignified
occasion for your child and you.

DATE: Tuesday, June 11, 2024

TIME: Promptly at 1:00 PM

PLACE: Abraham Lincoln High School

3201 Ryan Avenue

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19136

Students should arrive at Propel Academy no later than 11:00 AM and go directly to their classroom.
Students will process from Propel Academy to Lincoln High School. Parents will be allowed into
Lincoln High School auditorium at 12:30 PM. All visitors must pass through the scanners. The
following are a few reminders:

TICKETS: No one will be allowed to enter the auditorium without a ticket. The only exception is if
you are bringing a small child that can sit on your lap. The Fire Department insists that fire code
requirements are followed. Your child will be given two tickets on Friday, May 31, 2024. Due to the
size of the class there are no extra tickets available.

PARKING: Lincoln High School has two parking lots. On-street parking is also available.

DRESS: For the Closing Exercises, all clothing should be school and age appropriate with
nothing revealing. This is a special day, so the clothing should be special too.

No balloons are allowed inside the school. Please hold any flowers until after the ceremony due to
allergies and asthma issues of students and guests.

Thank you,

Mrs. Dywonne Simpson

Founding Principal

Northeast Community Propel Academy


